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Narrabeen Sports High Arts visit 

11 DECEMBER 2017  

 

Cromehurst School was very 

excited to have a visit from 

Narrabeen Sports High School 

Faculty of Arts. They came and 

performed a fantastic variety of 

Arts, including a vocal ensemble, 

a dance, a rock song, a concert 

band and a drama performance.  

The Narrabeen students 

performed some of our favourite 

tracks, including ‘Shake it Off’ and 

‘Inanay’ and Cromehurst students 

joined in with the singing and 

dancing. All of the students 

adhered to our PBEL 

expectations, being friendly, safe 

and learning together. Well done, 

everyone.   
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Principal’s Message 

Welcome to Week 10 

The FINAL week of 2017!  As 
expected last week was very 
busy.  

The Graduation and Middle and 
Secondary School Social on 
Wednesday evening was a 
wonderful event.  Sadly we 
farewelled our graduates Nancy, 
Scott and April, as well as their 
families.  We all celebrated their 
time at Cromehurst and how far 
they have come.  There were 
also Middle School and Senior 
awards handed out.  All students 
dressed up and behaved very 
well making it a special evening 
for students, families and staff.  
Thank you to Yolanda Lui and 
Tahani Edris for organising this 
very enjoyable event which is 
evident in the photos in this 
newsletter. 

Thank you to parents, friends 
and family members who also 
joined us on Friday afternoon to 
celebrate the achievements of 
our primary students and a few 
senior group students with 
certificates such as canteen and 
special music handed out.  This 
too was a special time for our 
Cromehurst community to gather 
and recognise students working 
beyond expectations.  Please 
see the photos further on in this 
newsletter. 

I do hope you will be coming to 
the Christmas Concert this 
Wednesday at 12 noon.  Again 
this is a great time to show off 
the talents of the class groups.  
I am sure it will be fantastic! 

Some staff will be farewelled this 
week as well.  Our long serving 
School Counsellor, Vivenne 
Castrission has decided to join 
the ranks of the retired.  She will 
be greatly missed by all!  Two 
SLSOs are also retiring: 
Elizabeth Horncastle who has 

been with us one year but 
became part of our team in that 
short time and Michael 
Lockwood who had been at 
Cromehurst for many, many 
years.  We wish them all a 
relaxing and enjoyable post 
Cromehurst life.  

I am looking forward to handing 
the reigns back to Christine this 
week.  I have learned a great 
deal being in the role of principal 
again especially at this time of 
year.  

On behalf of Christine and all of 
the staff, we wish you a very 
HAPPY, RELAXING and SAFE 
HOLIDAY and NEW YEAR.  We 
sincerely thank you for your 
continued support of our school.  

Students return to school for 
Term 1 on the Tuesday, 30 
January 2018.  

Kind regards, 

Janice 
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On Wednesday evening, 6 December 2017 we held our annual Graduation & Secondary Social Event at 

Roseville Golf Club. We celebrated our 3 graduating students (April, Nancy and Scott) and the 

achievements of many of our middle and senior school students with the presentation of awards and 

certificates.  

It was wonderful to see the students dressed up and relaxing with their families over dinner and on the 

dance floor. We hope everyone enjoyed the evening as much as the staff did and we wish our 3 

graduates all the very best for the future.  
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Last Friday, 8 December the whole school came together for our Awards Assembly.  A number of 

students, from both the primary and senior school, received awards acknowledging their fantastic efforts 

and achievements this year. Congratulations to them and a big thank you to all of the parents, friends and 

family who attended to make the assembly even more special.   
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The Cromehurst School Christmas Hamper Raffle will be drawn at the Christmas 
concert this Wednesday, 13 December at 12 noon.  
 
If you have not yet returned your raffle tickets , please make sure you send them in 
by tomorrow, 12 December.  You have to be in it to win it!!  

 

 
Magic Mania 

Our school has very kindly been given tickets to Careflight’s Christmas Magic 
Mania performances this Saturday, 16 December 2017 at 12.30pm, 2.30pm 
and 4.30pm at Sydney Olympic Park Sports Centre. 

If you would like tickets for any of these performances, please contact the 
school office and we will send them home with your child. 

 

No canteen 

Please note that canteen will not be available this 
Wednesday, 13 December 2017. 



P&C News 
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Wishing you a safe and happy holiday. Be kind to yourself.  

Karen Hickmott 
P&C President 


